
Design and Access Statement

The proposed plan is to install CCTV around the courtyard to have coverage around the building. We
feel this is required to protect the property.

The recent break in at the Lancers Museum 
and a report commissioned by Nottinghamshire police, highlighted the security risks

posed at the Thoresby Courtyard. One of those is that we do not have any CCTV installed.

The proposed system will notify security staff who live on site, any vandalism or theft can be alerted
to the police immediately.

The cameras will not have any effect on visitors to the site and have been planned to be discretely
placed at 10 locations. There is no plan to remove or damage an existing fabric as all cables will be
run through the loft void. Cameras will be fitted just under the gutter line so they are out of the way
and that cables can be thread through the edge of the roof, reducing any damages via drills to the
original fabric of the building.

We feel the design of the cameras chosen and with them being black, should have the least amount
of impact on the building.

Please see photos attached with this application for the cameras design.


